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April 2022 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Year 11 Leaver Hoodies 

As the year 11’s fast approach the end of key stage 4, it has become a tradition to offer students 
the opportunity to purchase a leavers hoodie. This will be the case again this year and hoodies 
can be purchased from Chroma Sport for £19 under the Stanground Academy link on the 
Chroma Sport website. 

There will be four colours to choose from with the leaver’s year on the back with student names 
printed on the numbers. The Academy has circulated a Microsoft consent form for students to 
complete on Teams to confirm whether or not they wish to have their names appear on the 
hoodie or not. The link can be completed by students and needs to be completed by the 3 May.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FEA2fJEsLO
v9Ipk3h1LdPvopUOVpQSEFKQ1BKV0xGNk5OWlhINzFMQ1pSQy4u  

Over the coming weeks Chroma Sport staff will be coming in at lunch times so students can try 
on different sizes before ordering. Times and dates will be published around the Academy. 

The deadline for ordering the ordering the hoodies directly from Chroma will be the 27 May 2022. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Phillips 
Curie House 
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